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Schools Sport Funding - Spending Plan
Academic Year April 2020 - March 2021 - Allocation £16,591
Great consideration is given to the spending of the pupils’ school sport premium allocation in order to ensure the greatest impact on the overall quality of PE and school sport delivered at Green Lane School.  
	Description of provision
	Expenditure

	Wolves Foundation Coaches
Working with teachers throughout Lower School - FS – Y6 to develop skills, techniques and performance in the delivery and development of  PE skills.
	£5K

	Judo Coach
Working pupils develop skills, techniques related to Judo  
	£2K

	PE and school sport resources
	£1.6k

	
	

	Membership of realPE and Jasmine platform
	£3K

	Warrington School Sport Membership
	£1K

	Archery
	£4K

	TOTAL                                                                                                             £16.6k
	











Evaluation of spending
Wolves Coaches
The Wolves Coaches have been a key element in the development of our PE curriculum for lower school pupils.  They have delivered sessions with our pupils, working alongside staff to enhance the curriculum offer.  Pupil’s performance in PE will be recorded via the Assessment for learning app which we have purchased for the coming academic year.
Judo Coach
A Judo coach came in to work with some pupils.  It proved to be very popular and we will continue to use this person in the future.
PE and school sport resources
We have continued to upgrade, replace and purchase new items of equipment.  We will continue with this an annual basis.
realPE and Jasmine Platform
We bought in the realPE and platform to support staff in delivering PE. This also covers the yearly licence fee and training for key staff, as well as an online training event. 
Warrington School Sports Partnership Membership 
We pay into membership of this Warrington based organisation that supports with coaching, competitions, inclusive sports opportunities and training and resources. 
Archery
An archery coach came into school to work with almost all classes. The children enjoyed half a term of archery tuition which was a lovely extra-curricular opportunity following the disruption of the pandemic closures.

